Dear Potential Contributor,

My name is Christiana Stroud and | am working on gathering some donations and
contributions for this year's run. All contributed items will be raffled off after the run on
March 16th, 2024, at the after-party, Kindred Wedding & Events. Any donation or
contribution is greatly appreciated as we are a 501 (c)(3) non-profit organization. All
donations are tax-deductible.

You can reach me at my direct number, (910) 262-3911, call or text.

This year marks the 20th Annual Steve Haydu St. Patrick's Day Lo Tide Run in Carolina
Beach. The event will be on Saturday, March 16th, 2024. All proceeds from registration
fees, sponsors, and individual donors are distributed to cancer warriors in financial
need. We hope to empower the community to come together to support and honor local
cancer warriors through a fun and inspiring 5k and 10k race. Come decked out in your
green St. Patrick's Day attire.

Thank you for you consideration!

Sincerely,

Christiana Stroud




